
The Arab American community is diverse, often misunderstood, under-represented and under-studied. There is a 
critical need for new and rigorous publishable research by and about Arab Americans. 

The Dr. Philip M. Kayal Fund for Arab American Research was established at the Center for Arab American 
Philanthropy to support the development of social science research on Arab American communities, and support 
Arab American scholars researching American social issues, especially those which impact Arab Americans.

Leading this effort is Philip M. Kayal, PhD., chairman emeritus of the Sociology and Anthropology Department at Seton 
Hall University. Dr. Kayal has worked for more than 40 years to develop scholarship around issues concerning Arab 
Americans, and now plans to pass the baton to the next generation of scholars. 

Effective research will strengthen programs serving the community, educate Americans about the contributions of the 
Arab American community to this country, and enable Arab Americans to have a stronger voice to shape their future 
within American society.

KNOWLEDGE IS POWER

Dr. Philip M. Kayal Fund for 
Arab American Research



About the Center 
for Arab American 
Philanthropy (CAAP)
CAAP is a national community foundation. A program of ACCESS, CAAP’s objective is to unite and empower the Arab 

American community by demonstrating the impact of giving together. CAAP improves communities by making 

grants to nonprofit organizations; serves donors by providing them with smart tools and resources to carry out their 

philanthropic giving; and builds leaders by educating and inspiring Arab Americans, including youth, to realize their 

potential for change. Most of all, CAAP shapes perceptions about Arab Americans by highlighting their generous 

heritage and exceptional contributions to society. Visit www.centeraap.org to learn more.

Please make your check out to CAAP with “Arab American Research Fund” on the memo line and mail to: 

CAAP, 2651 Saulino Court, Dearborn, MI 48120 

CAAP is a program of ACCESS, a 501(c)(3) organization, and your contribution is fully tax-deductible. 

For more information, please contact Katherine Hanway, Donor Services and Program Officer, at 

khanway@accesscommunity.org or call 313-842-5130.

Give now to strengthen 
the voice of the Arab 
American community!


